

Dr. Frank Ranelli Superintendent of Schools 1515 Stelton Road Piscataway, NJ 08854 732 572-2289, ext. 2513 Fax 732 777-1361 www.piscatawayschools.org

May 4, 2020

Hello Piscataway Families,

With Governor Murphy's announcement today that all schools will remain closed for the duration of the school year, I want to assure you that we will continue remote instruction and putting our students and their learning first. Our teachers will continue with direct instructional plans for their students, and as always, please reach out directly to your child's teacher or principal if your student is having difficulties.

End of Year Celebrations and Ceremonies

The end of the school year is a busy time for our school district, and this year, we are challenged to offer meaningful end of year commemorations and celebrations at every building level in a socially distant world. We have anticipated this challenge and worked in teams to create plans for each individual school that offer our students the recognition, accolades, and celebrations they deserve. We will share our plans with you within the next two weeks.

School Counselors

Students may have a hard time with the decision to close schools for the remainder of the year. Our counselors at every grade level are here to help. Please reach out to your school counselors for assistance, or students can call or text the Haven hotline directly at 888-222-2228.

Meal Distribution

Our meal distribution is available to ALL Piscataway families at any of our 13 locations from 9:30am to 11:30am, Monday through Friday: all ten school buildings, the two Children's Corner locations and the Board Office. Meal distribution is via our drive-thru pickup process and "Grab and Go" meal includes breakfast and lunch.

Thank you for all of your understanding and support as we move through these challenging times.

Very Sincerely,

Dr. Frank Ranelli

Superintendent of Schools